
 Ecopro signed an MOU with AMG for lithium long-term supply 
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Ecopro signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the 
Advanced Metallurgical Group NV (AMG) on November 14, 2018 
regarding lithium supply and demand.  

According to the agreement, AMG plans to build a lithium processing 
plant in the mine owned by Brazil, and we plan to use the lithium as raw 
material for the anode material.  

The signing of this Memorandum of Understanding is important as the 
first step toward establishing a long-term strategic partnership with AMG 
in conducting the cathode material business. We have been making a 
variety of efforts to supply high quality lithium hydroxide for low cost 
production of high nickel anode materials. It is expected that our efforts 
will be fruitful through this MOU.  

 

 



 

 


